
Eric Fryson 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Dear Commission Clerk: 

Mike Smallridge <utilityconsultant@yahoo.com> 
Tuesday, March 12, 2013 4:13 PM 
Filings@psc.state.fl .us 
Dicket#l20269 & 120270 
Florida Utility Services.doc 

Attached is the corrected document with the proper signature. 

This email with attachments was produced by Mike Smallridge on 3/12/2013 

s/ Mike Smallridge 
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3/11 /2013 

Commission Clerk 

Florida Utility Services 
P.O. BOX 1798 

EATON PARK, FL. 33840 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL. 32399 

RE: Health Insurance Allocated Costs for Docket# 120269-WU. & #120270-SU 

Dear Commission Clerk: 

The requested allocated cost for employee health Insurance was intended by me to take 
affect once additional revenue was realized as part of this docket. 

Current utility revenues do not allow this employee benefit. Should the commission 
approve my request for employee benefits, I would immediately begin paying the 
insurance payments. I am requesting the commission approve the plan #533 minus dental 
benefits. Such costs should be allocated between West Lakeland Wastewater and 
Pinecrest Utilities, LLC. 

On behalf of my utilities, 

s/ Mike Smallridge 

Mike Smallridge 
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